
 

 

17 November 2021 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Christmas Lunch 

 

Christmas Lunch will be held on Friday 10th December.  

Deli Bar will also be available for Years 1 to 6.  

Christmas lunch will also be available to children who normally have a packed lunch.  

 

~MENU~ 

 

Sliced Roast Turkey or Quorn Fillet 

Chipolata Sausage,  

Sliced Fresh Carrots, Sprouts 

Roast Potato and Gravy 

 

***** 

Melted Snowman Cookies 

 

If your child normally has a school lunch or is entitled to free school meals you do not need to do 

anything. 

 

F1 (Full Day Care & 30 hours): Children can choose to have Christmas lunch on the day 

 

F2 – Year 2 (Universal Free School Meals): Children can choose to have Christmas lunch on the day. 

 

Year 3 to 6: If your child normally has a packed lunch but would like a Christmas lunch at a cost of £2 

please book via ParentPay no later than Tuesday 30 November. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

Mrs E McGunigall 

Headteacher  


